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MISCELLANEOUS TEXT (FEC Form 99)

As per the request for clarification on the issue of an address discrepancy
on our July Quarterly report, The Committee to Elect Adam Chaprales is
filing this Miscellaneous Report (Form 99) to explain why the error occurred.

We want to assure the Commission that no actual address change has

occurred, and that both addresses reported belong in fact, to our Committee.

The initial address, as reported on the Form 2 (the P.O Box address) is the
committee's official address. The other address (Main Street), which was reported
on the disclosure of the initial filing of the July Quarterly report was the physical
address of the campaign headquarters. The committee receives mail at both
addresses, so a mistake had been made for mere failure to remember which
address was originally given to the FEC, and thus, which one should be reported.
We apologize for the discrepancy, and will make considerable efforts to assure

it will not happen in the future.
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